
From: ted schaft <tschaft@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2023 2:13 PM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: DE23-039 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
To whom it may concern: 
 
When growing up, our family had a reduced electric rate because we only heated water 
between the hours of 11:00 PM and 5:00 AM. I realize the most recent considerations are 
about distribution, but this is something that should be considered by the board. A simple 
electric shut off during peak hours would allow those who opt in to reduce their consumption 
during those times, thus saving the utility and the rate payer. 
 
Ted Schaft 
Hanover, 
NH 
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